
 

 

TAHOE TRUCKEE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION NO. 17-2023-2024 - REDUCTION AND ELIMINATION  

OF PARTICULAR KINDS OF SERVICES 

FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

WHEREAS, as a result of staffing and budget needs, the Board of Education of the Tahoe-Truckee 

Unified School District has determined that it shall be necessary to reduce the following particular 

kinds of services of the District not later than the beginning of the 2024-2025 school year: 

a. Reduction of 1.0 FTE Manager of College and Careers, Career Technical Education 

(CTE), and Adult Education 

WHEREAS, the Board of Education has determined that each of the foregoing services 

constitutes a particular kind of service (PKS) within the meaning of Education Code section 

44955 and any and all other applicable Education Code sections; 

WHEREAS, it is the opinion of the Board of Education that it is necessary by reason of the above 

reduction or elimination of particular kinds of services to eliminate 1.0 FTE positions in the District 

at the close of the current school year; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that it shall be necessary to terminate at the end of 

the 2024-2025 school year the employment of not more than 1.0 FTE certificated employees in 

the District as a result of the above reduction of services.  Pursuant to Education Code sections 

44949 and 44955 and any and all other applicable Education Code sections, the Superintendent 

Chief Learning Officer or her designated representative is directed to take all appropriate action 

needed, including the sending of appropriate notices to all employees whose positions shall be 

affected by virtue of this action. 

This Resolution was adopted at a meeting of the Tahoe Truckee Unified School District held on 

March 6, 2024, by the following vote: 

 

 

AYES:    

NOES:    

ABSENT:          

ABSTAIN:         

 

  



 

 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE 

Tahoe-Truckee Joint Unified School District 

 

 

 

 
Secretary to the Board 

Kerstin Kramer 

 

 

 

I, Christina Hennessey, Clerk to the Board of Education, do hereby certify that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of a Resolution adopted by the Board of Trustees of 

the Tahoe Truckee Unified School District at its meeting of March 6, 2024, which 

Resolution is on file in the office of the said Board. 

 

 

 

 
Clerk to the Board of Education 

Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 
 


